
Buffalo Grove Environmental Action TEAM 
Meeting minutes, June 24, 2010 
 
Thanks to the Team for a great turnout at the BG Farmers Market.  The Farmer's 
Market was a great success!  We met with the community to discuss our activities and 
recruit new members.  Thanks to Jill stites for the recycling exhibits - YES and NO 
mobiles and bozo buckets.  Deenie Pomillia, our new Membership Chair will follow up 
on the potential new members.  Also thanks to Dan Schimmel for purchasing the new 
EAT tent, which we will put to good use at BG Days and other events. 
  
June 24 meeting notes 
  
We continued planning for the Farmers Market and a greener BG Days.  For BG Days, 
Debi will check with Susan about a booth space in the business area and track down 
who is in charge of bike racks to see if we can get them located alongside our 
bnooth.  For recycling, we will continue discussions to see if we can get bins and a 
dumpster that can be dedicated to recycle-ables and arrange pickup by the vendor. 
  
July 29 meeting agenda - 7 pm at Alcott 
  
Membership - Deenie 
BG Days planning - Debi and Susan 
Update on Buffalo Creek Nature Preserve/watershed management meeting follow up - 
Jeff  
Update on Habitat Days - Jeff and Sarah 
Wind/solar.  At the Farmers market, Steve White gave a report of his recent efforts to 
get demo solar and wind power systems installed 
Adopt-a-highway - Linda and Jeff 
Publication and publicity - Jill 
  
Please join us! 
  
Jeff Weiss 
(847)224-0965 
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